
Dear Amon : 

VICTOR EMANUEL 
420 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 

Augus t 6, 1943 

I have read the article in the New 
York Journal American in Bill Corum's 
column of July 17 about the letter you re­
ceived from your son in Germany . 

I cannot · tell you how very , very 
much this affected me; it shovis what a 
really wonderful person he must be. I n 
fact , I am so much i mpress ed by it that I 
am having it mimeographed for distribution . 

Wi th kindest personal regards , 

Mr . Amon G. Carter 
Ft. Worth 
Texa s 

Sincerely, 


